
 

 

URMSTON GRAMMAR 

OPEN EVENING 
 

WEDNESDAY 19th JUNE 2024  

FROM 4.00pm TO     8.00pm 

FOR PUPILS CURRENTLY IN YEAR 5 AND THEIR PARENTS.  

We recognise the huge importance of getting an impression and genuine feel for Urmston Grammar for 
both our prospective pupils, and their parents/carers, as they begin to consider school options and 
choices.   

We are delighted to be able to welcome Year 5 children along with their parents/carers to our Open 
Evening which will take place on Wednesday 19th June between 4:00pm and 8:00pm. 

You do not need to register for this event.  Further information will be confirmed on our website nearer 
the time.  If it is your intention to attend the Headteacher’s presentation on the evening, a booking 
system will be available on our school website in due course. 

Thank you for your interest in Urmston Grammar  

 


